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Nestlé Recalls Lean Cuisine Product Possibly Containing Glass Shards 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Nestlé Prepared Foods Company has issued a recall for two 
production codes of LEAN CUISINE® Culinary Collection Mushroom Mezzaluna 
Ravioli because consumers reported finding small shards of glass in the ravioli 
portion of the entrée. 

To locate the production code, consumers should look for the gray “proof of 
purchase” panel, located on the right end flap of the package, below the 
ingredient statement. 

Product Production Codes UPC Best Before Date 
LEAN CUISINE® Culinary 
Collection Mushroom 
Mezzaluna Ravioli  

2311587812 
2312587812  13800-58358  DEC 2013  

 
No other Nestlé food products are affected by this recall.  
 
Alaska DEC has confirmed the product was available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or injuries have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. However, since 
this product was distributed in November 2012, consumers should check their 
freezers.   

Consumers who may have purchased the affected product may contact Nestlé 
Consumer Services at 866-586-9424 or leancuisine@casupport.com for further 
instructions. Hours of operation are Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 8 
p.m. EST.  

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm339140.htm?source=govdelivery.  

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html.  
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